
Dorothy Menasco 

FILED 7/15/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 05710-2025 
FPSO - COMMISSION CLERK 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent Tuesday, July 15, 2025 11:59 AM 
To: Shelby Nave 
Subject: RE: Request For Docket 20250079 Title Change 

Good morning, 

Per your request, we have updated the docket title to: 

Request for approval of amendment to the interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation 
agreement between CenturyLink of Florida, Inc. (f/k/a Embarq Florida, Inc.) and 
Bandwidth.com CLEC, LLC. 

Dorothy 
From: Shelby Nave <SNave@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 9:39 AM 

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Request For Docket 20250079 Title Change 

Good morning, 

I'd like to request that we change the 20250079 docket title so that it matches with the recent updated cover letter we 
received. 

Current Title: Request for approval of amendment to collocation install rate update to interconnection agreement between 
CenturyLink of Florida, Inc. (f/k/a Embarq Florida, Inc.) and Bandwidth.com CLEC, LLC. 

Proposed TitleThange: Request for approval of amendment to the Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale and Collocation 
Agreement between CenturyLink of Florida, Inc. (f/k/a Embarq Florida, Inc.) and Bandwidth.com CLEC, LLC. 

Shelby Nave | Public Utility Analyst 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tel : (850) 413-6816 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
E-mail: SNave@psc.state.fl.us 
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